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As Vice-Chancellor, JNU I would like to thank Hon'ble President of India 
who is the Visitor of the University and also the Hon'ble Prime Minister 

and the Minister of Education for giving me this opportunity to work as 

the first woman alumnus of this esteemed University from the State of 
Tamil Nadu.

The immediate focus of this administration would be to provide a clean 

administration, student friendly and gender sensitive environment

contributing towards academic excellence
We would strive to implement NEP 2020 the vision of our Hon'ble
Prime Minister, especially in interdisciplinary and multi-disciplinary areas 

of studies, achieving greater heights of teaching and research in JNU. In 

the tune and spirit of the NEP-2020 we would be working towards 

foregrounding the Indo-centric narratives.

look forward to working with students, faculty and staffto contribute in 

achieving these objectives.

Message from Prof. Santishree Dhulipudi Pandit

Vice Chancellor, JNU 
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